
Schedule and Weekly Meeting Notes 

Week 9 (July 1, 2024) – Anticipated Work 

 Continue storm sewer construction east of Irish Road 

 Continue moving hydrants 

 Reconstruct water services (this may result in water being shut off at times) 

 WE Energies may be continuing to move their utility poles 

 No work scheduled for Thursday, July 4 

Week 8 (June 24, 2024) – Anticipated Work 

 Begin storm sewer construction east of Symphony Blvd 

 Begin moving water hydrants east of Symphony Blvd (this may result in water being shut off 

at times) 

 Begin grading of road west of Symphony Blvd 

 WE Energies will begin moving their utility poles starting Monday, June 24 

 CLOSURE: IRISH ROAD INTERSECTION WILL BE CLOSED FROM WEDNESDAY, JUNE 26, 

THROUGH FRIDAY, JUNE 28 FOR INSTALLATION OF NEW ROAD. 

Week 7 (June 17, 2024) – Completed Work 

 Completed storm sewer installation work west of Symphony Blvd 

 Completed water lateral replacements west of Symphony Blvd 

 Completed moving hydrants west of Symphony Blvd 

 


